

Epilepsy Research UK CAN Mezzanine 7-14 Great Dover Street London SE1 4YR T 020 3096 7887 E info@eruk.org.uk epilepsyresearch.org.uk

04 October 2021

The Sandhu Charitable Foundation First Floor Santon House 53-55 Uxbridge Road Ealing London W5 5SA

Dear Mr Sandhu

I am writing to acknowledge receipt and to thank you for your generous donation of £3000 kindly given on 21st September 2021 towards the trek completed by our Trustee, Mary Gavigan.

As you may be aware, Epilepsy Research UK is the only national charity exclusively dedicated to driving and enabling research into the causes, diagnosis and treatments of epilepsy.

You may be interested to know that towards the end of 2020 we launched a campaign #ALifeInterrupted. The campaign raises awareness of the disruptive, interruptive impact of epilepsy and highlights the alarming inequalities in research funding. Our action plan and 'Going Further' strategy in response to these findings can also be found on our website.

By supporting our work, it is clear you recognise the value of research that will provide help for today and hope for tomorrow. Thank you for being part of this powerful community working together to achieve a life free from epilepsy.

Mehreen Syed

Head of Development and Events Mehreen.syed@eruk.org.uk

Mehreen &